
My husband and I are asking you  to support the ban on coyote killing contests.  As proud Oregonians, 
we cannot approve of these cruel and unsporting events.  Coyotes play an important role in our 
ecosystem and should not be subjected to these horrific games. 
Thank you, 
Angela & Manuel Norse  
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